
October 12, 2023 

Hiring Information for Judge Hector Gonzalez 

Clerkship Hiring Information  

Judge Gonzalez is not accepting clerkship applications currently.  Future openings will be posted 
online through OSCAR.  

Internship Hiring Information 

Judge Gonzalez is accepting applications for law student interns for Spring 2024.  Interested 
applicants should submit a cover letter, resume, writing sample, undergraduate transcript, and 
law school transcript to the Chambers of Judge Gonzalez at 225 Cadman Plaza East, Brooklyn, 
NY 11201. Applicants should also provide the name and contact information of at least one 
reference. 

Volunteer Clerkship Hiring Information 

Judge Gonzalez is accepting applications for a volunteer clerkship position.  This is an unpaid 
full-time position, and is ideal for non-U.S. citizens who are attending (or have attended) a U.S. 
law school.  Volunteer law clerk applicants should submit a cover letter, resume, writing sample, 
undergraduate transcript, law school transcript, and letters of recommendation to the Chambers 
of Judge Gonzalez at 225 Cadman Plaza East, Brooklyn, NY 11201.  Post-law school legal work 
is preferred, but not required. 


